
From: Jason Maxey
To: Paul Gottlob; Tiffnee Lamb
Subject: RE: Form 9 Subsequent Attestation
Date: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 10:14:17 AM

Thank you Paul.
 
Thank you,
 
Jason S. Maxey
Director / Local Government Designee
Oil & Gas Energy Department
jmaxey@weldgov.com
970-400-3579
 
From: Paul Gottlob <paul.gottlob@iptenergyservices.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2021 9:57 AM
To: Jason Maxey <jmaxey@weldgov.com>; Tiffnee Lamb <tklamb@weldgov.com>
Subject: Form 9 Subsequent Attestation
 

Caution: This email originated from outside of Weld County Government. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Hi Tiffnee,
 
Attached is a copy of the Form 9 Subsequent for the Permits for the Wells and Location
being transferred from Red Hawk Petroleum to Petro Operating Co. Also attached is the
Attestation Letter signed by both.
Can this email suffice as the required Attestation from the LGD?
If so then I suppose just your reply and agreement is all I need.
 
Thanks very much!
 
Paul
 
Paul Gottlob
NEW IPT INC
Office 720-420-5747
Cell 720-394-6961
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